

"Let the redeemed of the Lord say so, whom he hath redeemed from the hand of the enemy." Ps. 107:2

MATHENA'S



Robert & Pat

Field Address: Pastor Robert or Patricia Mathena c/o Faith Independent Baptist Church of Loretto Gouyave Estates, Gouyave

Gouyave Estates, Gouyave St. John's/Gouyave Post Office Grenada, West Indies Ph: 1-473-437-0982

- * Planting Fundamental Baptist Churches
- * Training National Pastors
- * Child Evangelism



WORLD WIDE NEW TESTAMENT BAPTIST MISSIONS P. O. BOX 725 KINGS MOUNTAIN, N.C. 28086

Thank you for praying!

July/August 2020

Dear Co-laborers in Christ,

"Bow down thine ear, and hear the words of the wise, and apply thine heart unto my knowledge."

Proverbs 22:17

Clinging to God's Word in these troubling times is paramount. Everything around us is changing, but God's Word never changes.

In July, Carrie kept busy helping her students finish pre-school at home with their parents help. Then on August 1st, she had a picture day for the graduates. The graduates also received their diplomas and a gift.

At church, the Covid-19 protocols changed, and children ages five to eleven years old were allowed to return to church just in time for us to begin our annual Scripture for School Supplies. Teacher Carrie's lessons were on the Joys of Learning and all of our memory verses were taken from Proverbs. It was a great way to welcome the children back to church, and the school supplies they earned will help them when school starts.

Anticipating the start of school, we began preparations for a new school year. We used the church protocols to jump start the process. At the end of August, the school protocols were finally announced. This year, pre-school will be half a day and our three- and four-year olds will have separate classes and snacks. In spite of the Covid restrictions, we are excited about the different school year and are praying for the students and families God has given to us.

Grenada's borders are partially open with testing and quarantine for those who enter. One new case was imported bringing the total to twenty-four cases of Covid-19 in Grenada. We are still not receiving any mail from the US, but the availability of needed items has improved.

Let's pray for each other in these challenging times. May we humbly listen to God's Word and then apply it in our lives so others can see Jesus in us and be drawn closer to Him.

In Christ.

The Mathena's

The Mathena's Grenada, West Indies 473-437-0982